UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL OF PHARMACY

LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 11,
i U5 B

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical
Education.

Dear Doctor Allen:

Kenneth Zillhart, whose name

appeared on the last list sent me, 1s
4-F, He attends class just for his own

benefit so we cannot require attendance.

Very truly yours,

Je Allen Reese, Chalirman
Committee on Physical Conditioning.



